
Global Citizenship Project: 

YOUTH TALK 

 

 

A JOINT VENTURE OF AL HUSSAN AND BUFFALO SCHOOL TEXAS 

 

Students of Al Hussan International School, Girls Section 

participated in third Interactive Video Conference as a requirement of “Youth Talk Program” in 

collaboration with Global Nomad Group. 

They are paired with a partner school in America to connect in real time for face to face inter 

cultural dialogue, where they will investigate the driving 

question, “How do we, as youth, engage our communities 

to create positive and social change?” Together they will 

gain leadership skills and tools to take positive action in 

their local and global communities. 

 Their IVC with Buffalo High School, Texas took place on 

17th February, 2016 Wednesday from 4: 00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Together they discussed about their global citizenship Projects. Al Hussan’s students are working on 

“What do you believe in?” trying to focus on equality, peace and religious tolerance while Buffalo 

High School’s students are working on “Racial Discrimination”. Both schools are supporting and 

contributing with each other by their inputs in the form of survey submissions and video entries. 

They also discussed their conflict trees based on their projects. Our final Community IVC will take 

place sometime at the end of March in which parents and community members will be invited to 

showcase our students’ hard work. 

 


